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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Welcome to Week 6 and a big welcome to Autumn! Summer concluded with some 
very hot days and I am looking forward to some cooler weather. 

It is great to see so many of our students wearing school uniform and school hats. 
Please remember, shirts, hats, drink bottles and lunch boxes are available to 
purchase from the Front office. 

Attendance 

Regular attendance at school is very important and supports students to continue 
to reach their academic goals. It is monitored by classroom teachers, me, and the 
Attendance Team. Students are expected to be at school everyday unless they are 
unwell, or a circumstance has arisen that prevents them from being in attendance. 
All absences MUST be explained to the school. This can be via written note, phone 
call or message through Parent Portal. 

Classroom teachers have their own classroom rewards in place and I have an award 
each week for the class with the highest attendance percentage.  

Last week – the winner is Giinmas with a fabulous 100%. This was closely followed 
by 1/2C with  96% and Miss Gibson’s class have has the highest increase in overall 
attendance by 15%. 

Our school attendance is currently 80% - this needs to be much higher. I hope to 
share a larger attendance percentage in next week’s newsletter. 

Inclusive Sport Day 

Today, students from our Special Education Unit are participating an inclusive sport day at Barden Park. I am 
sure they will have a wonderful time and I cannot wait to hear about all the new skills they have learn 
throughout the day. 

Assembly 

This year we have moved our fortnightly assemblies to Monday afternoon, and we will commence this afternoon 
at 2.30pm. The next assembly is Week 8 where 1/2L will be showcasing some of their learning, followed by Week 
10 where 3/4N will be in the spotlight. I look forward to seeing parents in attendance. 

Change of Dates 

District Swimming – Due to thunder and lightning, the carnival was postponed last Thursday to today (Monday 
4th March). Arrival and marshalling times have all remained the same. Good luck to all the students who are 
representing us today. Students that qualify for Western Swimming will compete on Tuesday, 12th March at 
Dubbo Aquatic Centre. 

District Rugby League Trials – As a result of District Swimming changing dates, this has impacted on the 
scheduling of rugby league trial. They will now be held tomorrow, Tuesday 5th March. Time and venue remain 
the same. 

Thank you, students, parents and caregivers for your understanding in this. 
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Science and Engineering Challenge 

 I would like to wish the students in Stage 3 who have been selected to participate in the Science and 
Engineering Challenge all the best as they compete in this very exciting annual event. I am looking forward 
to hearing all about it and I will share photos at a later date. 

Administration Block Improvements 

After what seems like an eternity, our administration block will have new carpet in the very near future. It will 
be great to have our building looking beautiful again after the great plumbing debacle of 2023.  Next time 
you are in, please have a look at our improvements. 

 

Have a lovely week. 

 

Jody Hall 

Principal 
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BUDYABUDYAS CLASSROOM NEWS 

Budyabudyas have had a wonderful start to the new year. We have been working hard to settle 

back into our classroom routines, while building positive relationships with our new teacher Miss 

Turner and class members. We have been learning lots of new things as well as remembering to 

have fun.   

This year we have continued to learn new skills in Circus and positive sportsmanship at Moriarty.  

 

 

 



                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                 
 

 


